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MAY 2022    

News from the House 

 
We are asking alumni and visitors not to come inside Brentwood 

until further notice due to COVID-19 being identified in a few men 

on program. We expect to be in lockdown for a minimum of  

two weeks. 

The following are back on hold until further notice: 

• Saturday graduations 

• Sunday church services 

• Alumni weekend visitations 

• Women’s potluck originally scheduled for May 11 is 

cancelled and will be rescheduled. 

 
… the yard still needs help!  The clean up will still take place. 

 
 

Washrooms will be provided.  
AS OF THE TIME OF PUBLICATION, CLIENTS AND BUILDINGS WILL BE OFF LIMITS 

http://www.brentwoodrecovery.com/


 

 Accessibility Matters 
 
 

 

In order to provide an inclusive and accessible space, the current Administration building is 

going to become accessible meeting 

space for meetings such as Women’s 

Support Groups, Parent Support 

Groups, Board of Director meetings, 

staff training and education. Grants to 

assist with costs are being applied for.   

Future plans for the Administration 

building space also include Transitional 

Housing Units for Women. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 
                                    

 

 
 

Would you like to help plan  
events at Brentwood?   

 

Join the Social Committee! 
Call Jenn Lavin at 519-253-2441 ext 224 

 

Currently planning the Annual Family Picnic and 

Father Paul’s 100th Birthday Celebration        

 

 

 

BINGO VOLUNTEERS WANTED 

 

 IF YOU EXPERIENCE ISSUES 

WITH MS TEAMS 

CALL JAMIE FOWLER  
519-253-2441 EXT 226  

OR AFTER HOURS 519-999-1466 
 



 
 

Limited number of “dinner only” tickets available for $30  

contact Rob Smith at 519-996-3019 

 

DOOR PRIZES, SPONSORS & VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 

 

 



 

 

 

GRAND PRIZE DRAW 

MAY 6,2022 

 

 

 

A VERY SPECIAL THANK YOU TO 

OUR SPONSORS: 



 

 



 

  



 

  



 

  



 

 

 

  
 
 

 

Women’s Support Group 
  

Onsite meetings normally Wednesdays at 6pm  

ON HOLD DUE TO COVID-19 
 

 

 
 

 
 

   

 

 

 

Be Stronger Together. 

Couples Group Meetings  
ON HOLD - normally on site at Brentwood  

every other Sunday 6pm –  

the next meeting would have been Sunday, May 15 

 

Men Alumni: Daily 10:30am and 6pm 

Women Alumni: Daily 10am, 1pm, 6pm  

Women’s Support: Wednesdays 6pm 

Youth:  Thursdays 6pm 

Couples: Sunday’s biweekly 6pm  

Chatham group: Tuesdays 7pm 

Virtual options are your best bet at this time … 



 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Give the gift of hope. 
Brentwood depends on donations  

to provide programs, services  

and events.  Every little bit helps – 

even the price of a cup of coffee per week.  

To make monthly donations to Brentwood 

which can be cancelled at any time,  

please call  519-946-3115. 

Don’t miss announcements & newsletters – to be added to the emailing list, email  media@brentwoodrecovery.com   

Bereavement announcements 

Please forward the memorial card for 

posting on our bulletin board   

or call 519-253-2441 ext.239  

~ 
 

Thank you to the 

Fortier Family 
for their generous 

donation to the 

Food Bank! 

 

To donate to the food 

bank, a round bin is 

located near the main 

entrance.  

mailto:media@brentwoodrecovery.com

